
Itinerary for Owls Hill Country Trip 
 

 
Dates would be December 7 & 8th, returning home on Saturday the 9th. 
 
First night stay at the Hampton Inn in San Marcos, 106 HWY 35. 512-754-7747 
 
Second night at Holiday Inn at Marble Falls. 714 Corazon Dr. 830-693-0707 
 
Everyone needs to make their own hotel reservations. 
 
First day you will be close to Wimberley, San Marcos Outlet Malls, Gruene and New Braunfels, 
so we will have time to explore and have lunch wherever we want. There is a good restaurant in 
New Braunfels "The Huisache Grill" at 303 West San Antonio Street, New Braunfels. 830-620-
9001. Wimberley has a few restaurants around the square if any of us end up there. 
 
Let's meet that evening at 5:15 for dinner at the "Grist Mill” in Gruene. Gruene is a cute little 
town with cute shops, so if you want to look around, come a little earlier. Gruene Hall, next 
door to the restaurant, shows on their website that they have a free concert that evening with 
music from the 50's and 60's. We may want to pop in for a while if so. 
 
The next day, around 11 we can head over to Marble Falls to have lunch at the "Bluebonnet 
Cafe". ( Warning: They are famous for their pies). 
 
After lunch, hopefully, we can get checked into our hotel. 
 
Around !:30 p.m. we can drive over to Burnett to visit "Torr NA Lochs Vineyard and Winery" for 
wine tasting. They have cheese trays and pizzas, if you want to have a lighter dinner or we can 
eat in town at "Trailblazer Grill", 216 S. Main, Burnett, Tx. 
 
After dinner we will visit "The City of Bethlehem" in downtown Burnett.  
 
Around 7:30 (or whenever everyone is ready to leave), we will drive over to Johnson City to see 
"Lights Spectacular". This is a beautiful light display done by the power company there. They 
offer carriage rides for $25 or a horse drawn trolly ride for $10, or you can just stroll around. 
 
When everyone is ready, we will head back to our hotel in Marble Falls. 
 
We will leave Saturday open for whatever you want to do, or we can head back home. If any of 
you have ideas of something for Saturday morning, let us know.  
 
Please RSVP to Linda @ linda.j.bade@gmail.com by December 1st. 
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